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MENLO-ATHERTON BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 
Thursday, August 28th, 2025 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
Principal’s Welcome for New M-A Families:  We are excited to welcome families to Menlo-Atherton High School’s Back 
to School Night!  Starting at 6:00 p.m., we invite new families to hear from Principal Losekoot in the Performing Arts 
Center (PAC). 
 
Classroom Visits:  Starting at 6:30 p.m., families will follow the schedule of classes their student attends on a regular 
schedule (non-block day).  Each teacher will give a ten (10) minute presentation about their class, and then families will 
proceed to the next class.   
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
 
PARENTS and GUARDIANS: 
PLEASE HAVE YOUR STUDENT(s)  FILL IN THEIR SCHEDULE BELOW BEFORE YOU ATTEND. 
 

Period         Time Course Teacher Location  

 6:00-6:20 Principal’s Welcome 
for New Families to M-A 

 Performing Arts Center 
(PAC) 

1 6:30-6:40    

2 6:45-6:55    

3 7:00-7:10    

4 7:15-7:25    

5 7:30-7:40 
 

   

6 7:45-7:55    

7 8:00-8:10    

 
 
Check-out the Library:  For students with a TA period, or no 7th period, go to the Library to learn about all it has to 
offer! 
 
PE Classes:  All Physical Education (P.E) classes will meet in front of the GYM. 
 
Campus Map:  Click here to view a map of our school campus. 
 
Parking: All marked spots on the M-A campus are available.  The SRI parking lot across the street is also available for 
Back-to-School Night only. 

https://www.mabears.org/documents/Map%20of%20M-A%2008-06-18.jpg

